Dock Master’s Report
Shearwater Board Meeting

Monday, April 16, 2012
· Water was turned on March 21, well ahead of the April 1 date because of the warm spring weather.
· The state mandated boat sewage pump-out unit was installed on the end of the “B” t-dock on March 31.
· 2012 registration and renewal forms were sent out in a common mailing with the annual bills.  This year’s process does not require the submission of registration and insurance information for GCE and LCE renewals, just a signature affirming the continuation as previously submitted.  Kayaks and dinghies continue with annual registrations but without registration or insurance documents.  In addition for 2012 and “tenant-landlord agreement” was implemented to affirm the landlord’s agreement and responsibility for his tenant to rent a marina space.  

· To date there is still one GCE form that has not been returned and one “tenant-landlord agreement” that has not been signed.
· In conjunction with the marina committee, we are beginning an update of the existing “rules and regulations” for the marina.
· Ladder upgrades will continue for 2012

· Marina assignment activity

· 2 GCE rentals did not renew (1 boat sold, 1 moved to LCE slip)

· 4 existing GCE  slips re-assigned

· 1 new GCE boat
· 1 tenant moved and vacated an LCE slip 

· 1 new LCE boat

· 1 new kayak

· The marina web site has been brought up to date.

· 8 GCE slips available at this time.

· No kayak spaces available

· No dinghy spaces available

· Wait List

· No GCE slip re-assignments requested

· One kayak space re-assignment requested

· 5 requests for dinghy float space

· No requests for additional kayak spaces

Respectfully submitted,

Eric Petterson and Skip Smith, Co-Dock Masters

